
Simcoe Terrace  

Retirement Residence 

44 Donald Street 
Barrie, Ontario  
L4N 1E3  
705-722-5750  
www.simcoeterrace.com 

Michael Ayers, General Manager - michael@simcoeterrace.com  

Theresa Stackhouse, Office Manager - theresa@simcoeterrace.com 

Amanda Daley, RPN, Director of Wellness - amanda@simcoeterrace.com 

Amber Head, Food & Beverage Manager/Activity Director - amber@simcoeterrace.com 

Management Staff Listing 

The Tuck Shop is open for business Monday through 
Friday from 1:30pm-2:30pm inside the Front Office. 
Please be advised that this time is subject to change. 

Tuck Shop Schedule 

Information 

Check the leisure binder located at the front desk 
often for special events, outings, services and special 
activities to sign up for! 

Leisure Binder 

Exercise Equipment Barrie Public Library Books 
Exercise Equipment is available for use/sign out in 
the Lifestyle Office. Please see Amber if you are 
interested in taking advantage of the equipment. 

Large Print Barrie Public Library Books and DVD’s are 
always available in the Lifestyle Office. Please ensure 
to sign out any items borrowed. 

Simcoe Terrace Library 

Visitors Trust Accounts 

“Hair by the Bay” Salon Hours  

We kindly ask ALL Visitors to sign in at the front desk 
upon arrival and sign out when leaving. Don’t forget 
to sanitize your hands! Thank you! 

Tuesdays 2:00pm until last appointment                      
Wednesdays 9:30am to 5:30pm                                          
Thursdays 1:00pm until last appointment                                        
Saturdays 9:00 to 1:00pm (by appointment only) 

Please feel free to enjoy the extensive collection of 
books in our North Lounge Library. All books are filed 
by Author and maintained by Resident Council. 

Trust Accounts are out of Theresa’s Office on the 1st 
floor. Hours are Tuesdays from 10:00am to 12:00pm 
and Thursdays from 1:30pm to 2:30pm. 

The ROYALIST 
Community News 

The Terrace Tribune 
 Welcome 2019! 
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Message from the GM 

Happy 2019! 

As we look forward to a brand new Year, I want to thank the Staff at Simcoe Terrace for all their hard work 

and dedication throughout 2018.  You really make Simcoe Terrace a home for everyone who lives here! 

From all of us at Simcoe Terrace, we would like to extend a wish for Health, Wellness, Prosperity and   

Happiness in the New Year to come. 

Let’s make 2019 a great one together! 

See you next year, 

Michael Ayers,  

General Manager   

Resident Council 

Resident Council Elections 2019 
 

Keep your eye on the bulletin board 
for postings regarding the upcoming 

elections this month! 
 

If you are interested in running for a 
position within the Council, this is 

your chance! 
 

See you on election day! 

Welcome to ST! 

 

2019 is the beginning of a new year and we 
have seen many new faces come to Simcoe 
Terrace over the past weeks and months. 
The new year should bring many more! 

Please welcome all newcomers with  

Enthusiasm! 

 

Scrabble: N/A 

Pictionary Charades:  N/A 

Trivia Games: N/A 

 

Due to outbreak in December, game scores are 
unavailable until February calendar! 

 

Shuffleboard Table #1 N/A 

Shuffleboard Table #2: N/A 

Most Bingo Wins:  N/A 

Darts: N/A 

Ladder Ball: N/A 

Bean Bag Toss: N/A 

Washer Toss: N/A 

Carpet Bowling: N/A 

Floor Kurling: N/A 

 

Due to outbreak in December, game scores won’t 
be available until February calendar! 

Mental Gymnastics  

Athletes of the Month 
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Highlights of the Month! 

Meeting Schedule: 

Menu Chat with Amber: Friday, January 7th 

General Meeting: Tuesday, January 8th 

 

January 11th  

Garage Sale at Simcoe Terrace (Activity Room) 

 

Foot Care Dates 

January 7th and January 14th 

Please be sure to arrive to your scheduled appointment on time! Cost is $25 for foot care services 

(Located in the hair salon) 

 

Pharmacy Meet and Greet  

Wednesday, January 23rd at 7:00pm (Activity Room) 

Join us for a meet and greet with our new in house pharmacy, National Pharmacy! They will be 

providing an overview of National Pharmacy and the services they offer as well as information 

about billing and invoices. Michael and Representatives from National Pharmacy will be available 

to address and questions/concerns related to the new service. We encourage all Residents and 

Family to attend. 

 

Outings 

Saturday, January 19th at 10:30am 

Shopping Outing to the 400 Flea Market: Sign up at the Front Desk!  

 

Upcoming in February...Valentines Day! 


